
From: Manuel Orellana
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Development
Date: December-05-22 10:54:17 PM

To city clerks,

With regards to the letter that was sent about the development of Highway 7 near Weston Rd, we are opposed to the
development of this area.  The area is already too congested, too much development and too much traffic.
Manuel Orellana

Sent from my iPhone
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